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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

 

October 19, 2018 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 

 

Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue the following PCIe 10 Gigabit Ethernet 

Fiber Network Interface Cards due to obsolete components. Listed below is the discontinued model number along 

with product description. 

 

Discontinued Part Number Part Description 

N-TGE-SFP-01 10G PCIe Fiber NIC with 2 open 1000Base-X/10GBase-SR/LR SFP+ slots 

 

Replacement Product: 

Transition Networks is investigating a replacement product. In the meantime, please feel free to contact us for other 

available solutions. 

 

Last Order Date 

Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through January 18, 2019, or while supplies last.  

 

Closing 

We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product 

line. Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Transition Networks Management Team 


